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DOST-ITDI becomes one of the esteemed partners of 

Shimadzu Philippines  

 

After the Industrial Technology Development Institute of the Department of Science 

and Technology (DOST-ITDI), Shimadzu Philippines Corporation (SPC), and 

Shimadzu Asia-

Pacific Pte. Ltd 

(SAP) sealed their 

fruitful and 

continuous 

partnership with a 

Memorandum of 

Agreement (MOA) 

in December 2023, 

this milestone 

paved the way for 

DOST-ITDI’s 

recognition as one 

of SPC’s esteemed partners during the company's "A Toast for Excellence" held at 

the Grand Hyatt Manila last July 11, 2024. 

ITDI Director Dr. Annabelle V. Briones received the award with Ms. Floridel Loberiano, 

OIC of the Packaging Technology Division (PTD), and Mr. Elyson Encarnacion, Head 

of the Packaging Safety Laboratory (PSL). 

The completed collaborative research studies were published in a scientific journal in 

April 2024 and were presented at an international convention on July 22-24, 2024.  

The SPC is a subsidiary of Shimadzu Corporation, a prestigious Japanese multi-

national organization known worldwide for its expertise and excellence in the design 

and manufacture of analytical, scientific, and physical testing, and medical equipment. 

Kudos to a productive and seamless partnership!  (//DDGotis, ITDI S&T Media 

Service; Photo credits to PTD) 

 


